
 

PRESIDENT 

Matthew Banks 
matthew@buildmaster.co.nz  

C: 021 388 813 
 

SECRETARY 

Scott Kendall 
scott@randommail.co.nz  

 C: 021 273 8046 
 

 
  

 

 

OFFICIAL MEMO (24th March 2020) 

 

NZRCA STATEMENT: COVID-19 (Update) 
 

To all Clubs, Racers and Associates, the NZRCA advise that due to the announcement from the New Zealand 
Government that the country has moved to Level 3 as of yesterday, and moving to Level 4 as of 11:59pm 
Wednesday 25

th
 March, there shall be NO club or NZRCA sanctioned meetings to be held until further notice.    

 

We have received emails from a number of clubs already advising they have cancelled all future club meetings 
until further notice; however we advise that all clubs put out a notice to their members to that effect immediately.   

 

This is an unprecedented event and it is out of all of our control, but by following the requirements of the 
government, hopefully this situation will pass quickly, so we ask all our members to stay at home & stay safe.   

 

This is a great time to rebuild those cars and get them ready for some future racing, or some members have 

advised they intend to setup online racing events via VRC http://vrcworld.com/.  The NZRCA will look to 

promote these where possible via our Facebook page.   

 

If you have any issues with the above, please contact one of the following: 

 Matthew Banks – matthew@buildmaster.co.nz – 021 388 813 

 Scott Kendall – scott@randommail.co.nz – 021 273 8046 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

2019/2020 NZRCA Executive 
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